SURVEY TO KNOW NUMBER OF PARENTS WILLING TO SEND THEIR WARDS TO SCHOOL ON REOPENING CLASS 9-12 W.E.F. 21st OCTOBER 2021

Date: 20/09/2021
Dear Parent
Classes IX and XI Term I examination and Classes X and XII Pre -Board examination are being held online from October 1st to October 13 2021.
The school will be closed for Autumn Break from 14th Oct to 20th October 2021.
The school will reopen in a phased manner for classes IX-XII from 21 October 2021.
Classes will be available both offline and online. The teachers will be conducting the offline and online classes simultaneously. Therefore the teaching for offline and online classes will be the same.
Offline classes will be completely voluntary and not compulsory.
No school transport will be provided and you shall be required to arrange and manage the transportation of your ward.
Kindly note that in order to maintain social distancing and effectively implement all COVID-19 related precautions the school shall follow standard operating guidelines and procedures.
Kindly fill in the survey in the Google form link below and submit by Thursday, 23/09/2021.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QXot-gQr1Eo7G YcadBSwV-kFyQpjCzNud60Co LUOM/edit
Warm Regards
Principal